
From: Bailey, Clare [mailto:clare.bailey@mla.niassembly.gov.uk]  
Sent: 22 October 2020 12:54 
To: Kennedy, Stewart <Stewart.Kennedy@niassembly.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Correspondence Committee on Procedures - LCMs 
 
Dear Stewart 
 
As I hope you can imagine, with 2 MLA’s, our workloads and capacity to respond to internal 
consultations can at times be a stretch. 
Can you please let the committee clerk know that when we have the time we will respond to this 
one. 
 
Regards 
Clare 
 
 
 
Clare Bailey MLA 
South Belfast 
Leader of the Green Party in Northern Ireland 
 


